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Surplus city equipment and items for sale on improved “Osh-Buy” website 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., November 1, 2021 – The public is encouraged to utilize the city of Oshkosh’s 

improved “Osh-Buy” online auction website for opportunities to bid on surplus city equipment, 

furniture, and other items. The website has been updated with new features and is online today, 

Monday, November 1st. The site is also open for new user registrations on its improved platform. 

The Osh-Buy website has been selling city of Oshkosh surplus items since 2012.  

 

“We want to thank the Purchasing and IT staff for the improvements in making the new Osh-

Buy site more user-friendly and responsive,” said General Services Manager Jon Urben. “While 

these items may no longer serve the city, they may be of value to the public - and the updated 

Osh-Buy website facilitates these sales in a very cost-effective and efficient manner.”  

 

New features on Osh-Buy include: 

 Users may choose to be notified of new bid opportunities of items in any category. 

 Users will be emailed when they are outbid. The email will contain a link to show what 

the higher bid is, and to enter a new bid, if they choose to.  

 Users will be emailed if they had the winning bid. 

 Once a user login is created, it may be used for future auctions. Once logged in, the user’s 

bidding process is more streamlined than before. 

 

Beginning today, November 1st, Osh-Buy is accepting bids for security cameras, desktop 

computers, and other equipment. The inventory up for bid will be constantly changing. All Osh-

Buy items are sold in as-is condition. The bidding terms and pictures of current items will be 

accessed by visiting the city’s website, www.ci.oshkosh.wi.us, and clicking on “Osh-Buy” under 

the “Services” tab at the top.  

 

For more information about Osh-Buy, please contact the General Services Division at (920) 236-

5100. 
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